
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 27, 2011 

 

Honorable Morris L. Woodruff  
Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 
Re : Case No. ER-2011-0028 
 Local Public Hearing in Dexter 2-15-2011 
 Testimony of Ms. Carolyn Nichols-Johnson 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 
On February 15, 2011 at the local public hearing in Dexter, Missouri, Ms. Carolyn Nichols-Johnson provided 
testimony regarding issues that she had with Ameren Missouri.  You gave the Company the opportunity to 
respond within 30 days to those issues.  On March 17, 2011, Ameren Missouri filed a letter stating that it was 
discussing a resolution with Ms. Nichols-Johnson and would provide an updated report at a later date. 
 
At this time, Ameren Missouri is still discussing a resolution with Ms. Nichols-Johnson.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas M. Byrne 
 
Thomas M. Byrne 
Managing Associate General Counsel 
 
 
Cc:  Service List 
       Ms. Carolyn Nichols-Johnson 


